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Dear Parents, 

You may have heard that the Government has provided schools with the resources to 

provide catch up sessions because of the school time missed during the first national 

lockdown.  We have identified children who we feel would benefit from some booster 

sessions with a teacher during the school day.  The Year 1 booster sessions will take place on 

Wednesdays with Mrs Emma Thomas who is a teacher.  Your child has been selected to 

benefit from these lessons.  These extra activities will focus on the core subjects of reading, 

writing, phonics and maths.  Depending on your child they may be receiving help with all or 

some of these areas.  They have been planned so the children will miss as little as possible 

of their normal school day.  If you would like any further information then please contact us. 

Mrs Tebbitt 

Miss Noyes 

 

Head Teacher - Mark Hazzard 
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